
Please support our efforts to end the Citizens United decision and return power to the true 
citizens of this nation. A few obscenely rich men should not determine the direction of our 
democracy. 
 
Thank you, 
Jean L. Mullen 
5800 NE Center Commons Way #494 
Portland, OR 97213 
408-849-1566 
zopined@live.com 
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